
From: Anna Daylor
To: Kevin Hanson
Cc: Bristol Town Administrator
Subject: Re: Planning Commission Attendance
Date: Tuesday, November 19, 2024 10:09:12 AM

Hi Kevin-
 
My sincere apologies for the delayed response. I’ve been juggling a lot lately with
family and work commitments (this has been a contributing factor to my poor PC
attendance for sure) and it’s been a challenge to keep up with personal email. To
respond officially, I’ve very much enjoyed contributing when I’ve been able to, but
realistically, it’s not responsible for me to stay on as a PC member at this point.
 
All the best,
Anna
 
Anna Daylor
anna.daylor@gmail.com
860-868-7638
 

On Oct 28, 2024, at 8:55 AM, Kevin Hanson <khanson.pc@gmail.com>
wrote:
 
Anna,
 
Checking in to see how things are.  Looking back since January, we’ve
only seen you twice at Planning Commission meetings.
 
Only once was there advance correspondence indicating an absence.
 
Your perspective is valued as part of the Commission. But regular
attendance at meetings is necessary to provide that perspective.
 
Please let us know by November 11th of your interest to remain on the
Commission.
 

Kevin
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